
          Correspondence.Shukla 

 

 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Dave Shukla [mailto:dave.shukla@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 26, 2021 12:36 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Re: Council Federal Legislation Committee Meeting Today - Public Comment 
 
-EXTERNAL- 
 
 
Also, just saw in the presentation on Agenda Item #2 from the legislative analyst that it is a legislative 
priority to complete conversion of the City's vehicle fleet to Zero Emissions Vehicles 
(ZEV's) - I strongly concur with this goal, and look forward to further information once the Federal Bills 
are passed on how the City can apply for funding for that conversion. 
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